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First name: Mark

Last name: Hofstad

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: Hello, I have lived in Petersburg for my whole life, 57 years. I have spent 40 some years hunting,

fishing, and hiking in the Thomas bay/point agassiz  area. I am also a property owner in the area with a cabin and

shop where I spend 2-3 months a year enjoying all the area has to offer. 

I am writing this letter in order to support the proposed second growth timber sale in the Thomas  Bay Area.

Thank you 


